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Religion 
We are learning that 

Jesus is the Son of God 

and he is truly man 

and God.  We discussed 

the Holy Family. We 
learned that Mercy is 

another word for kind-

ness. We learned about 

Saint Anne and Saint 

Joachim. 

Each student will have 
an opportunity to be 

the Star of the Week. 

The class will also 

make a poster of all 

the adjectives that we 
notice about that per-

son. 

We will take chapter 4 

assessment on Tues-

day. 

Reading 

This week we learned 

short e sound.  We 

started a story called 

Lucia’s Neighborhood.  
Next week we will work 

on Alphabetical Order.  

I have been working in 

small groups with your 

children on their skill 
levels.   

We are very Blessed to 

have Mr. and Mrs. 

Jackson from the OLP 

Parish volunteer in 
our class each day. 

Spelling 

Next week’s spelling 

words are up, bug, 

mud, nut, hug, tub, 
full, pull, hold, good, 

many, friend. 

Writing/Language 
Arts 

We have worked on 

nouns, verbs,  and pos-

sessive nouns.  We are 

learning how to write 
sentences.   

Math 

I have introduced 

math addition facts of 

0, 1, and 2.  Your child 
can start to practice 

math facts.   

 

Science 

We took our science as-

sessment over weather 

on Friday.  On Monday 

we will start learning 

about plants.   

Social Studies 

We had our 2nd lesson 

from Officer Geno from 

the Lee’s Summit Police 

Department on the 
DARE Program. The stu-

dents learned what you 

should if you find a gun.  

What to do when you 

are home alone.  Who 
do you call in case of an 

emergency. 

Reading to Parish Wid-

ows Group 

Thursday our class was 

able to go and read to 
the Widows Parish 

Group.  The ladies loved 

hearing your children 

read to them.  A Parish 

Staff Members took 
some pictures.  I will 

send to you.  

a Day –Art 

b Day— Music 

c Day– PE 

Tuesday11:30– Computer 

Wednesday Library 11:30 

11: 00- Lunch 

10:30—Recess 

1:45—Recess 

Up coming Events 

10/3 PTO Meeting 

10/5 Fall Uniform Pic-
ture Day 

10/5 The Kansas City 
Zoo coming to talk to 
1st Grade 

10/6 No School 

 

Field Trip 

I hope you en-

joyed the pictures 
from the field trip.  
I wish the weather 

was nicer but I 
think the students 

had fun. 

Our Schedule and News 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR CLASS 

 

September Birthdays 

Mrs. Bisacca 16 

Emery 27 

Maddie 29 

 

Thank You 

Thank you to the par-

ents who attended the 

field trip and stuck out  

a little rain. 

 

 

Snacks  and Water 
Bottle 
Please send 1 healthy 

snack in  Your backpack  
and water bottle with a 

flip top  lid each day. 

 

Rebates 

OLP earns money each 

time you buy a script 

card, send in Box Tops,   

and ink cartridges. Look 

from more information 
from PTO on all of these 

programs. 

 

School Prayer 

Dear Jesus,  You are 
the rock in the rip-
ple of my life.  Help 
me remember to 
spread your love by 
noticing the good in 
others, recognizing 
those who need my 
prayers, and being a 
good disciple today.  
Amen 


